
Renew Cannelton is 
sponsoring the 
annual Heritage 

Festival on Saturday, 
October 12, 2024.  

For more information 
or to become a 

vendor go to 
renewcannelton.org 
or contact Barbara 

Beard at                
812-719-2756. 

 

   

 

 

 
 

 Visit Us at www.renewcannelton.org to support, become a volunteer and grow our community.  If 

you would like to attend one of our meetings, call 812-719-2756 to get the date, time and place.                                                                                                                             
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We are always looking for 

dedicated volunteers willing to 

assist in preserving the older, 
historic structures that set 

Cannelton apart from other 

communities.  Join us by visiting 
renewcannelton.org.
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Upcoming Event 

Our Board 
 

Carolyn M. Barr 
Barbara B. Beard 

Brenda Bryant 
Dottie Howell 
Beverly Joyal 

Mike Kopp 
Mona Leitner 

Join Us 

  A 501(c)3 Non-Profit Organization 
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      Floodwall Mural Painting Has Finally Begun!  
It doesn’t look like much yet but be patient, this is only the first step. 
                                       
 


